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BROOME COUNTY SHERIFF’S OFFICE PRESS RELEASE 
Missing Person: Endicott Man Last Seen on N. McKinley Ave. in Town of Union 
 
(TOWN OF UNION, NY) The Broome County Sheriff’s Office is investigating a missing 
person, last seen in the Town of Union. 
 
Joseph Maine, 48 yrs. old of Endicott, NY reportedly left his house on foot on the evening of 
Saturday, April 19, 2025 and never returned home. Maine was last seen around 8:38 PM on 
April 19th on North McKinley Ave. in the Town of Union.    
 
Maine is described as a White Male, standing 6’0” and weighing approximately 167 lbs. He was 
last seen wearing a light grey sweatshirt, dark grey sweatpants and black sneakers with red 
lettering.  
 
Reportedly diabetic, Maine may not have taken his medication recently and may be exhibiting 
confused behavior.  
 
The Sheriff’s Office is attempting to locate Joseph Maine, ensure his safety, and reconnect him 
with his family.   
 
Please report any tips, video footage, sightings, or information to the Broome County Sheriff’s 
Office at Tip Line at (607) 778-1196 and reference Case #25-10146. 
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